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Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

I think it's time in history that camera based rear view systems be legal. Just seems almost logical 

at this point. Would be a savings in fuel economy and I would think, a much more safe way of 

seeing what's behind and in the blindspots. Let's do this thing 
 


